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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

Welcome back HTA families! I hope that everyone had a restful winter break.  The staff at HTA are ready to jump into the new year 

with students.  I know that students will be eager to visit with their classmates. We must remember that we are still  following Covid 

restrictions and policies.  Students will continue to interact only  with their learning groups and cohorts. Frequent handwashing/

sanitizing is expected and the wearing of masks is encouraged.  

 

 

 

 

Please remember that students should bring a packed lunch from home. Please do not drop off take-out food at the office. 

 

We all look forward to the day the Covid restrictions and policies are lifted and parents can support our school community from in-

side the building and students can engage in athletic activities with their peers at other MPSD schools. 
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Kindergarten Registration 

We have a total of 60 spots for Kindergarten students for the 2021/22 school year. Registrations for siblings of HTA stu-

dents (those that will be attending the 2021/22 school year)  ran from December 2 to December 17, 2020.  We will be reg-

istering students off of the Kindergarten Registration Waitlist in the coming weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Skills Assessments—FSAs 

The Foundation Skills Assessment is an annual province-wide assessment of all B.C. students’ academic skills in grades 4 and 7, and provides 

parents, teachers, schools, school districts and the Ministry of Education with important information on how well students are progressing in the 

foundation skills of Reading, Writing, and Numeracy.  

This year’s assessments will take place  on February 12 — March 26, 2021.  

   

 

 

 

file:///C:/Users/linda.hamel/Downloads/FSA Administration 2020 Online.pdf
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The Middle Years Development Instrument (MDI) is coming to your school in January/February! 

Mission School District has partnered with the Human Early Learning Partnership (HELP) at the University of British Co-

lumbia to measure and promote children’s social and emotional development, health, well-being, and assets through the 

Middle Year Development Instrument (MDI). The Middle Years Development Instrument (MDI) is a self-report question-

naire that asks children in middle childhood about their thoughts, feelings and experiences. The MDI is the first survey of 

its kind to gather information about the lives of children both in school, in the home and in the community, from their own 

perspective. The survey questions align with the BC Ministry of Education’s K-12 curriculum, which includes a focus on 

promoting children’s personal and social competencies. 

Grade 5 and 8 students are invited to complete the MDI during class time between:  

January 11th and March 5th, 2021. 

For more information and to view the questionnaires:   

       ttp://earlylearning.ubc.ca/mdi/    

Parent FAQs:   

http://earlylearning.ubc.ca/mdi/parent-guardian-resources/ 
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Message From Our PAC 

 
Hillside Parent Advisory Council is a volunteer organization comprised of parents and guardians who are all dedicated to the suc-

cessful education of our children. Everything we do is based on volunteers and we are always looking for those of you to help 

make a difference. Many hands make the job easier!  

PAC is a wonderful way to network and connect with other parents at our school. Joining a PAC meeting gives you the opportunity 

to find out what’s happening and to be a part of the discussion. The PAC meet monthly throughout the school year to discuss a 

wide variety of matters including upcoming school activities, events, school improvements, and fundraising. 

All your consideration and participation in our children’s school is incredibly appreciated no matter how small or hands on. We are 

all in this together! 

Please consider joining us for our next PAC meeting that is scheduled for Tuesday January 19th at 7:00pm via zoom. Zoom meeting 

ID and password will be sent out the day before the meeting! 

If you have any questions or suggestions and ideas for the rest of the school year and are not able to join the meeting you can 

email the PAC at any time.  

hillsidepac@gmail.com 
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Formal Uniform Day—January 14, 2021     

 
 
 
The dress code at Hillside Traditional Academy was established to: 

 

 Develop a strong school focus and pride 

 Give student a sense of belonging to a unique school 

 Discourage competition based on clothing 
 
It is important that we all support the requirement of the Hillside Traditional Academy uniform guidelines.    

 

Our students are ambassadors for Hillside Traditional Academy in the community; well-groomed students who 

wear well maintained uniforms create a positive image. We believe that the responsibility for maintaining the 

dress code rests with the parents and students together.  

Thank you for your efforts and support in ensuring our students follow the dress code. 

 

WHITE SHIRT - White golf/polo shirt, , white dress shirt or blouse with collar 
CRESTED POLO – Royal Blue crested polo with collar 
CRESTED OVERLAY - Royal Blue crested pullover/cardigan style sweater or Vest 
PANTS – Uniform - Dark Navy dress pants 
SHORTS – Uniform - Dark Navy flat front – Mid Thigh/Knee Length 
SKORT – Uniform - Dark navy skort – knee length 
JUMPER – Uniform- Dark Navy Jumper – knee length 
SHOES – All black or can have up to 10% color. 
SOCKS/TIGHTS – Solid Colours, Black, White, Navy or Royal Blue.  Tights. (Leggings must be ankle length with corresponding 

socks. 
ACCESSORIES – Hair, Jewelry etc should follow the school colours and not be distracting to the other students in the classroom 
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Congratulations to Sean V. in Mrs. Spicer’s class for her efforts in 
the Legion Branch # 57 Mission Remembrance Day Contest! 
 

 

 
Sean won an award in 3 categories: 

 Poetry 
 Literary 

 Poster 
 

Sean was awarded a $50.00 gift card.  She placed second in the Zone 2 competition 
and received $15.00 in the Junior Poster and $10.00 in the Junior Poem categories. 
 

Way to go Sean!  
 

We are very proud of you! 
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Upcoming Important Dates 

January 14, 2021           Uniform Inspection Day 

January 15, 2021  Black Shirt Day 

January 28, 2021           Family Mental Health and Wellness Forum 

February 10, 2021          Indigenous Cultural Day 

February 12, 2021          Professional Development Day (NID)  

February 15, 2021  Family Day (NID) 

February 24, 2021          Pink Shirt Day 

February 26, 2021          Half Day—Students dismissed at 11:00 

March 12, 2021               Non-Instructional Day 

March  15 - 26 , 2021      Spring Break - Schools Closed 

March 29, 2021               Schools Re-Open 
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